
 
 

 

Date:   7/31/2023 

To:   All Cinch Connectivity Solutions Distribution for Aim Cambridge Products 

Subject:  Discontinuation Notice – p/n 27-8471 

 

Dear Distributor, 

This letter serves as formal notification that Cinch Connectivity Solutions has discontinued the following Aim Cambridge 
brand part numbers effective immediately.  Unfortunately, we are unable to offer a direct replacement and are unable 
to allow for a last time buy. 

***Aim part number 27-8471*** 

Cinch Connectivity Solutions appreciates and values our business relationship and looks forward to your continued 
interest in our products. While we regret any inconvenience this announcement may cause, we are eager to supply your 
future product requirements with our world-class quality product portfolio. 

 

Best Regards, 

Brian Conway 

Brian Conway 

Product Manager/Aim Cambridge 
Cinch Connectivity Solutions 
 

 
 

 

 


